
Dear  
 
I am writing to express my objection to the application submitted by D.P Murphy Inc. for the 
establishment of a fourth gas station in our small town of Borden-Carleton. 
 
As a resident of this community, I firmly believe that the addition of another gas station is unnecessary 
and would not serve the best interests of our town. We already have three gas stations that sufficiently 
meet the needs of our residents and visitors. 
 
Introducing another gas station would only result in an oversaturation of facilities, leading to increased 
traffic congestion and noise pollution. Borden-Carleton is known for its peaceful atmosphere, and this 
proposed development would disrupt the tranquility we cherish. 
 
Lastly, the economic impact of this development should be considered. A fourth gas station could 
potentially harm existing businesses, leading to closures and job losses. This would have a negative 
impact on our local economy. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that you will take into account the objections raised 
by the residents of Borden-Carleton and make a thoughtful decision. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Bobbi Boyko 
 


